
 

 
 
         December 2015 
Dear Pastors, Friends, & Family, 
 
 Merry Christmas!  I hope this letter finds you all doing well and enjoying 
this wonderful time of year.  This is our first prayer letter as missionaries to 
Spain.  We have been traveling a lot, as you can imagine; the month of October 
led us to California for several meetings, including a few missions conferences.  
The first half of November we had three meetings in the state of Washington 
and one meeting in Oregon on our way back to California for a few more 
meetings.  We are now in Arizona for meetings all the way through January.  
My brother has invited us to Fort Collins, Colorado to spend Christmas with 
his family, so we are hoping to be able to make it up there.  We appreciate your 
prayers for our safety while we are traveling.   
 Several things have been a blessing to us as we are on the road.  One of 
the most exciting things is to see many new church plants and see how God is 
really blessing them.  In a country that does not seem to be real interested in 
God anymore, He is still on the throne and still working in local churches all 
across America.  Also, it was a blessing to be able to go back and visit Mexico, 
where we were able to see all the kids in the orphanage that we started there, 
and I was able to preach at the church there where my father-in-law pastors.   
 We were at a church in Washington on a Sunday night, and a 26-year 
old young man came in after the service searching for the pastor.  My wife and I 
were packing up our display table, and the pastor, along with most of the staff 
members, were in a meeting.  I began to talk with this young man who 
obviously needed something.  After several minutes, one of the staff members 
came by and led us to a quieter place.  We talked to him for about 45 minutes 
before the young man decided to accept Christ as his Savior that night.  God is 
good! 
 Please pray for us, that God would allow us to raise our support quickly 
so that we can get to Tarragona and get busy trying to reach people.  Our 
support level is a little lower than we were hoping for by this point, but we have 
had some churches say that they plan on taking us on when they can, and I 
think many of the churches we have already been to will eventually take us on 
as well.  A second prayer request would be that we can get more meetings; we 
have several meetings, but we still have a lot of open services.   



 In closing, I would like to say thank you to all the churches that have had 
us in and been so good to us; it is so much fun watching God work and provide.  
Thank you also to all of you who are praying for us as we travel and preach.  
We know from experience that God answers prayers, so thank you! 
 
       Merry Christmas, 
       Markie Bullock 
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